
 

 

 

November 2, 2022 Managed Long-Term Services and Supports Subcommittee 
Meeting 

Attendance in-person or via phone/webinar  
If you wish to participate in the Managed Long-Term Services and Supports (MLTSS) 
Subcommittee meeting on Wednesday, November 2, 2022, you may attend in-person 
in the PA Department of Education Building’s Honors Suite, 1st floor, at 333 Market 
Street in Harrisburg, or via webinar from 10 a.m. – 1 p.m. Captioning services will be 
provided as remote streaming. The remote captioning and streaming link is found 
below.  

Public Comments 
Public comments will be taken after each presentation. Questions can be entered into 
the chat box during the presentations, and these questions will be asked at the end of 
each presentation. There will be an additional period at the end of the meeting for any 
additional public comments.     

If you have any questions about alternative methods for submitting questions or 
comments during a subcommittee meeting, including options when no internet access is 
available, please contact RA-PWCHC@pa.gov. 

Technology 
The Department of Human Services (DHS), Office of Long-Term Living (OLTL) is using 
technology that allows individuals to participate in the webinar and listen through 
computer speakers instead of participating by dial-in. Dial-in will still be available if you 
do not choose to participate by webinar, but the number is no longer toll free.      

To participate in the meeting via webinar, please register by clicking on the link 
below.  We encourage those participating by webinar to register early. When 
registering, please verify that you entered your email address correctly. You will receive 
a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar if you registered 
correctly.    

Webinar Registration Link (If you have trouble accessing the webinar registration 
through the Internet Explorer or Safari web browsers, please try accessing it through a 
different web browser such as Chrome or Edge) 

Dial In Number: The dial-in number is:  1 (415) 655-0060 Access Code: 
473303994# 

mailto:RA-PWCHC@pa.gov
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__attendee.gotowebinar.com_register_3876833341401643787&d=DwMFAg&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=TNM0HlHO4w2yugUD4bgIKw&m=GZKZVUp8Wm0q8MkdUDNm7lPX9fDP0RqfZx_bsImVzVg&s=Wab45RoTtZto2JB19cGzLl64HItgYHCITL0zwpYr_kw&e=


Remote Captioning and Streaming Link 
 

A listserv has been established for ongoing updates on the CHC program. It is 
titled OLTL-COMMUNITY-HEALTHCHOICES, please visit the ListServ Archives 
page at http://listserv.dpw.state.pa.us to update or register your email address.  

Please share this email with other members of your organization as appropriate. 
Also, it is imperative that you notify the Office of Long-Term Living for changes 
that would affect your provider file, such as addresses and telephone numbers. 
Mail to/pay to addresses, email addresses, and phone numbers may be updated 
electronically through ePEAP, which can be accessed through the PROMISe™ 
provider portal. For any other provider file changes please notify the Bureau of 
Fee for Service Programs Enrollment and Certification Section at 1-800-932-0939 
Option # 1 

 
NOTICE: This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a specific individual(s) 
and purpose. Any inappropriate use, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If received in error, 
notify the sender and immediately delete the message.  
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